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Summer Term!!! 

The Sun has made an appearance! 
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Don’t Forget the Sun Cream and the Sunhats!
This half of the term sees the children aboard the yellow submarine exploring an amazing assortment of things. These include water, planting (runner beans and sunflower seeds have already been sown), and changing liquid to solids and vice versa. They will be looking at pirates, the fruit vegetable shop and sea creatures! The children will have the chance to see their seeds grow and explore these themes through painting and bubble blowing pictures and much more! 

[image: image2.wmf] 
……..and don’t forget the tadpoles! [image: image3.wmf]
Tuesday Afternoon Sessions Have Started
This term saw Playgroups first Tuesday afternoon session, which is fantastic. There are places available so if you are interested in changing or increasing slots then please speak with Mavis or Jenny. Your child can come for the session or join in earlier in lunch club. The success of this session is reliant on the continued increase in numbers. 
For those new to Playgroup – Welcome! Here is a snapshot of information about the sessions! For the “oldies” – a simple reminder of what the children get up to!
The morning sessions start at 0845, and they have registration at 0850. On a Tuesday and Friday they have “Show and Tell.” Don’t worry if your child doesn’t attend on these days they will have the chance to do show and tell on other days if they want to! On occasions, the children will go into the main school for assembly on a Friday morning. Also on a Friday, as well as the fabulous baking, they also go on the “milk run” into “big school!” 
Please remember to sign your children in and out of Playgroup. Also, please pick up your children promptly. The children will be brought out to you. If for any reason you are going to be late then please call the Playgroup and let them know. The staff have to clear up and leave promptly to let the cleaner in! 
Playgroup Sale – Saturday 8th June 10-1pm.

Burrough Green Reading Room
Donations needed of Bric a Brac, jumble, books, clothes…..basically anything!!! There will be refreshments in the form of tea, coffee, cakes and bacon sandwiches. There will also be a 100 square board for a deli hamper. All donations to Playgroup Please. If you can help or need further information please speak to Vron or Jenny. 

Fundraising is critical to the continuation of Playgroup. Not only does it help with the day to day survival of Playgroup as a Charity it allows us to source additional resources for the children. To this end WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

We thank those who attended the Parents Meeting on the 22nd April or who sent apologies and offers for help but have to confess to being disappointed by the lack of numbers. Your support is vital. The next meeting has been set for Monday May 20th 7:30pm in The Bull.  Save the Date! 

The Seaside Here We Come![image: image4.wmf]
Playgroup Summer Term Trip is on Thursday 4th July.  We are off to Felixstowe.

Playgroup will be closed on this day.

More details after half term.  
Important Dates for your Diary!
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Half Term 27th – 31st May (Playgroup Reopens 4th June)
Date of Next Parents Meeting – Monday 20th May 19:30
27th June – Tempest Photographer in Playgroup
Tuesday 2nd July 6pm Cheese and Wine  Evening
4th July – Playgroup Trip to the Seaside (Playgroup will be closed on this day and you will not be charged)

10th July – “Moving Up Day” for Rising 5’s to Burrough Green. Playgroup Open Morning.
14th July – Burrough Green Football Tournament

End of Year Party with Jezzo (thanks Kim!) Thursday 18th July

Term Ends Friday 19th July 

We use email for correspondence wherever possible. If you are not on the circulation list, please email Vron at mark.vron@dsl.pipex.com[image: image6.png]



There have already been some amazing pictures appearing in the hallway. It is array with daffodils! It appears there are some budding artists among us.








Burrough Green Playgroup Staff – Mavis Revel, Jenny Simmons, Lisa Darby and Karen England

Burrough Green Playgroup Trustees – Ann Brophy(Treasurer), Michelle Wishart (Chair), Carla Nicholson, Angela Harris, Vron Lewis(Secretary)


